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BOTANIX

DORMANT OIL

SPRAY INSECTICIDE

LIQUID

KILLS OVER-WINTERING INSECTS

ON FRUIT AND ORNAMENTAL TREES AND SHRUBS

MAKES 25 LITRES OF SPRAY

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

DANGER    POISON

REG. NO. 23888 P.C.P. ACT

GUARANTEE:

Mineral Oil......................... 97%

DOMESTIC

500 mL

Les Industries Nobel
Boucherville, Quebec

J4B 5K1

DIRECTIONS FOR USE:  Kills over-wintering Red Mite, Leafroller,
Pear Psylia, Scale and Currant Aphid.  May be applied to fruit
trees, ornamental trees and shrubs.  Do not use on Beech,
Butternut, Colorado Blue Spruce, Douglas Fir, Hickory, Holly,
Sugar Maple, Japanese Maple, Walnut and the Delicious apple
variety.

RATE:  Mix 60 mL (4 tablespoonfuls) in 3 litres of water and mix
thoroughly.  Shake frequently while using.  Prepare fresh spray
emulsion before each use.  Do not store diluted spray.

COMBINATION DORMANT SPRAY:  Fruit trees, roses and deciduous
ornamentals.  For over-wintering insects (eggs), oyster shell
scale, San Jose scale, rose scale, black scale as well as



over-wintering fungus disease.  Mix 120 mL (8 tablespoonfuls) of
Botanix Liquid Lime Sulphur plus 60 mL (4 tablespoonfuls) of
Botanix Dormant Oil Spray in 3 litres of water.  Apply in early
spring when danger of frost is past, before leaf buds show green
at tips.  Wet all parts of trees thoroughly but do not overspray. 
Spray on a mild morning to allow mixture to dry quickly.  Do not
spray during freezing weather.

PRECAUTIONS:  KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Harmful if
swallowed.  Avoid inhalation of spray mist.  Wash hands after
use.  FIRST AID.  This product contains petroleum distillates. 
If swallowed, do not induce vomiting.  Use gastric lavage and
saline cathartics.  If patient is unconscious give him air.  Move
patient to hospital or doctor's office immediately.

DISPOSAL:  Dispose of empty container with regular garbage.  Do
not reuse empty container.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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